## Northern Chapter H.O.G.

October 4, 2012

**Business Meeting** 

Kris VanDeusen Fischer called the meeting to order at 8:03 PM

Old business: none

**New Business:** 

Kris and Eric would like to purchase, at a very good discount, gifts for the chapter pool tournament this coming February. In past years there has been a monetary award for the top three winners. They would like the chapter to pay for these gifts with the total under or around \$100. There will be four gifts, one for the last place winner. They also recommended that the event be a member only event. A vote was taken and all officers in attendance voted yes to all the above mentioned ideas.

Beth Denoyer asked it this event has to be on a Saturday or could it be moved to a Sunday. It was felt that moving it might give more members a chance to attend.

Meeting adjourned at 8:07 PM

Respectfully submitted

Roberta McColley

Secretary

Northern Chapter H.O.G.